GOVERNMENT OF BERMUDA
Cabinet Office
Department of Statistics

2016 Census of Population and Housing
E-Census Launch and Use Notice

On 21 May 2016, the Department of Statistics launched the online Census of
Population and Housing e-Census application.

During the period 21 May 2016 to 22 June 2016, households with occupants who
were usual residents in Bermuda on 20 May 2016, are encouraged to use the
information received in the mail from the Department of Statistics to submit their
census information on census.bm. Those households which do not have a personal
computer, a laptop or a tablet device with Internet access may visit the Department
of Statistics for assistance. Smart phones are not recommended for the e-Census
application.

Before you visit census.bm it is important for you to note that:

I.  Usual residents have resided or plan to reside in Bermuda for six months or
more as of 20 May 2016.

Census information is required for usual residents only, and is not based on
Bermudian status.

One member of each residence must serve as the Census household reference
person (HRP). In most cases this person will be eighteen years or older and
carry responsibility for managing household affairs such as paying bills.

If you do not receive the email confirmation message within a few minutes
of logging into census.bm please check your Spam or Bulk E-Mail folder. The
confirmation email may have been delivered to your Spam or Bulk E-Mail folder
instead of your inbox. If this occurred select the confirmation message and mark
it as Not Spam.This should allow all future messages to be sent directly to your
inbox.

If you require any additional information you may contact the Department of
Statistics by email at statistics@gov.bm or by telephone on 297-776 1: Weekdays:
10am - 8:30pm (excluding public holidays) Weekends: 10:00am - 3:00pm




